
 

Sound of the week 

Look out for this week’s  

challenge in your child’s sound of  

the week book! 

Dear parents, 

It’s a brand new half term and we are so excited about our new topic called 

‘Meet the Dragons’! This week we had a very exciting discovery that a Dragon family 

have moved in nearby! We found burnt wood, jewels, dragon scales and even dragon 

hair! We also found a letter from the Dragons asking us lots of questions, and we 

wrote a reply to them. We also found out that they have an email address!  

thedragons@live.co.uk 

They have said that they love getting emails, so why not let your child show you  

their typing skills and write them an email together! 

We are very lucky to have a trainee teacher working with us. Alice will be working 

with the children until Easter! 

Love Hannah, Emily, Misha and Sam 
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Just to let you know... 

Parent’s Evening… 

We are looking forward to seeing you 

next week. If you haven’t made an 

appointment yet, please pop in and arrange 

one with us. 

Maths focus 
This week we have been revising  

number patterns by counting in 1s, 

2s, 5s, 10s and even 100s! We had a 

go at counting backwards in 1s and 

other steps and also practised  

counting in steps of 2 or 3 from odd 

numbers.  

How high can you count up in steps of 

2, 3, 4 or more from  

various numbers?  


